
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

  Celebration Awards go to children who have been: 
 Reflective; Resourceful; Resilient; Collaborative; Creative and Curious 

 

 
 

 

 

School Attendance by Class  
(Our whole school target for 2016-17 is 97.5% Last year we achieved 96.5%) 

 

Comets 98.5%     Satellites 95.9%      Endeavour 90.5%      Enterprise 98.4% 
 

Whole School Attendance this week is  95.8%  
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  Comets – Eleanor Smallwood, Poppy Jones and Ellie-May Greenwood. 

  Satellites – Harry Chamberlain, Amelia McKay, Holly Lewis and Ilyas Lofts. 

   Endeavour – Ethan Applegate, Mia Clarke, Billy Mann, Blessing Muzire,  

                        Kye Williams and Toby Kelly. 

  Enterprise – Nori Bell, Anais Baker, Kyla Burtenshaw-Moppet and Oscar Laws. 
                         

Gold Stars 

Dean Cain, Leo Lambiase, Miracle Norman, Imogen Buckley, Poppy Jones,  

Eleanor Smallwood, Sammi Mussa, William Walker, Noah McGregor, Florrie Laws,  

Amelia Mckay, Gyles Harley and Marley Reynolds. 

 

Accelerated Reader 

Bronze – Mia Clarke. 

Silver – Sylvie Fallas, Abbie Sadler and Dylan Mills. 
 

Next time you are in school please look at the children’s work on display in the 

reception area. 

 

 

reception area. 

 

Pierced Ears Earrings need to be removed or covered for P.E. lessons for safety 

reasons. Please ensure your child is not wearing earrings on P.E. days or has tape in school 

to cover them.  



 

This week in Satellites we have been very excited.  A dragon’s nest full of eggs has 

been found in our classroom.  We chatted and wrote about our eggs and how we needed to 

look after them because Amelia’s writing made us think carefully about these very precious 

gifts.  This is cold writing before editing.   

 
 

 

Apologies We would like to apologise to those parents/pupils who were affected by the 

irresponsible behaviour shown by some of our visitors at school on Thursday.  The group have 

been reprimanded regarding their actions and offer their sincere apologies. 
 
 

 
 

Disruption to telephone system We are having a new telephone system installed on 

Thursday 4th May.  Hopefully, there will minimal disruption, but please be aware that our 

phone line may be unavailable for short periods during the day. 
 

 
 

Sats Week Our Year 6 children will be taking their statutory tests under formal 

examination week commencing 8th May.  Tests may be a necessity, but they play only a small 

part in the ongoing assessment of your child’s progress.  Your child’s end of year report will 

include both test results and teacher assessment. 
 

 
 

Talk for Writing Training Day Advance Notice Our School will be continuing with 

this national writing project.  As a consequence, School will be closed on 26th February 2018 

for a training day.  Unfortunately, we have no choice regarding this day.  Please make a note 

in your diaries. 
 

 
 
 
 
 



 
 

Price Increase Due to an increase by our wholesalers, our cartons of drink will increase 

by 10p to 40p as from Monday 1st May. 
 

 
 

Diary Date Amendments Please note a change of time for the Enterprise Café on Friday 

30th June.  This will be at 11 a.m. and not 2 p.m. 
 

The Year 6 Leavers lunch will follow the Café from 12 noon on Friday 30th June. 
 

Class photographs will now be on Monday 22nd May and not Tuesday 23rd May. 
 

 
 

Sainsbury’s Active Kids Please be aware that the last date for collection of the 

vouchers is 2nd May 2017. These can be handed into the Office.   

 

 Bank Holiday Please note that we are closed on Monday 1st May due to the bank holiday. 
 

 

 


